Robert L. Holland 795 Mt. Pleasant Cutoff Hallsville, Texas 75650 903/668-2925 rlholland3175@gmail.com

February 21, 2017

Mr. Rob Barnwell Superintendent Jefferson ISD 1600 MLK Drive Jefferson, Texas 75657

Dear Mr. Barnwell

I would like to inform you that I am resigning, (retiring) from my position as Technology Assistant for the Jefferson Independent School District, effective September 1, 2017.

Thank you very much for the opportunities for professional and personal development that Jefferson ISD has provided me during the last seventeen years. I have enjoyed working for the district and appreciate the support provided me during my tenure with the school district.

If I can be of any help during this transition, please let me know. Accepted RB 2-21-17

Sincerely,

Robert L. Holland Robert & Holland February 21, 2017

Mr. Mark Allen Athletic Director Jefferson ISD 1600 Martin Luther King Dr. Jefferson, TX 75657

Coach Allen,

I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my position as Junior High Coach with Jefferson ISD. My last day of employment will be June 2, 2017.

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given during my time with your school district, as well as your professional guidance and support.

Accepted 18th

I wish you and the district the best of success in the future.

Kindest regards,

Crystal Roberts

Verdis J. Phillips 900 Eden Road Jefferson, Texas75657 (903)665-3834

February 22, 2017

Mr. Rob Barnwell Superintendent Jefferson ISD 1600 MLK Drive Jefferson, Texas 75657

Mr. Rob Barnwell,

I wish to formally notify you that I am resigning from my position as Technology Assistant with Jefferson ISD. My last day of employment will be 31 August 2017. I have enjoyed my 14 years here with fine people and good management.

Accepted (RS) I appreciate the opportunities I have been given at Jefferson ISD with professional guidance and support.

Yours sincerely,

Verdis J. Phillips

Mr. Barnwell and the Jefferson ISD Board of Trustees,

I have enjoyed the time I have had here employed by Jefferson ISD. The two times I have been here have been a blessing to me. The last several years I have seen many changes in the district and realize the district is improving every day.

The support from the Board and Mr. Barnwell has been appreciated. The primary campus is a great campus in which to be involved. I will miss the people I have gotten to know and have enjoyed working alongside. The sweet students are the ones I will miss the most. The PUPPY PATCH is a great campus.

Thank you for allowing me to be part of this great district.

I tender my resignation as principal of Jefferson Primary School as of the end of my 2016-17 contract obligation.

Sincerely,

Craig Evers, principal

Jefferson Primary School

proper 2